
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19th December 2005 
 
 
David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502 GT 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road 
Grand Cayman 
Cayman Islands 
 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold,  
 
Its seems clear from the LRIC costing manual submitted by Cable & Wireless 
(“C&W”) that it has already constructed the proposed cost models in Microsoft 
Excel.  In the interest of ensuring a transparent process and as it will allow for a 
much clearer understanding generally as to what is being proposed, Digicel 
urgently requests electronic copies of the both the fixed and mobile models as 
they currently stand.  In the event that the model contains confidential 
information, we suggest that C&W simply leave such cells empty (excluding cells 
with formulae). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
“SIGNED” 
 
 
John D. Buckley 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
CC: Mr. Rudy Ebanks – Cable & Wireless (Cayman Islands) Ltd 


